
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of 14 June 2006 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 am at the Sisson House. 
 
Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T. Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar. 
 
The Secretary presided. 
 
The Board dealt with a provisional ballot cast by Charles Wright of 10442 Breckinridge 
Lane, Fairfax, VA 22030.  The General Registrar presented evidence obtained from the 
Department of Motor Vehicles indicating that Mr. Wright had attempted to register to 
vote, but the request had not been received by either the office of the General Registrar or 
the State Board of Elections.  A copy of the evidence is attached to these minutes. 
 
The Board agreed that Mr. Wright was not registered on the day of election, thus his 
Provisional Ballot could not be counted. 
 
The Board was pleased to note that Mr. Wright’s Registration Application, received on 
the day of election, had been approved by the General Registrar.  Mr. Wright will be able 
to vote in subsequent elections. 
 
The Board then conducted the Canvass of Votes required by Law.  Copies of the results 
are filed in the Minute Book. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary 
 

 
 
 


